
2/19/2013 PC #6655

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

Januaiy 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its enviromnental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes arid businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME /o
ADDRESS Af’f

/

P



2/19/2013 PC #6656

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME fl\RY

ADDRESS 9o CJ

flEt)



2/19/2013 PC#6657

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction tades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_________

ADDRESS



2/19/2013 PC # 6658

January 22, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request to delay investment in additional pollution controls.
While granting the request will help the company deal with current financial constraints, the
request also results in lower emissions than are currently required. Midwest Generation is a
major provider ofjobs in Illinois, both directly at its plants and indirectly through spending on
supplies and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are union members, and hundreds
more men and women in the building and construction trades unions work in the plants on
special contracting projects, often to install new pollution controls.

Midwest Generation has invested in environmental improvements since being established in
1999, sometimes even before new government requirements were in place. It operates its plants
with the highest priority on safety for all workers at all times.

Midwest Generation is only seeking permission to reduce its rate of investment in new
environmental controls for two years during a 12-year program of emissions reductions required
by the State of Illinois. The company is trying to get in the best possible position to manage
through its financial restructuring and protect jobs and revenues.

At the end of the day, even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still meet the
state-mandated emissions targets from 2017 to the end of the program in 2019, and its emissions
from 20 13-16 would actually be less than projected when current state regulations were adopted.

Midwest Generation is not unique. Other coal-fired power generators are also facing depressed
energy prices. For example, last year Ameren won approval from the Illinois Pollution Control
Board for a similar variance.

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board grant Midwest Generation the time
it needs, just two years during a 12-year program, to complete its corporate restructuring.

Thank you for considering my comment.

Sincerely,

Naperville, Illinois



2/19/2013 PC#6659

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_____________

ADDRESS \



2/19/2013 PC #6660

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for con dering my lette

NAME (‘fr4

ADDRESS 33i i-ve

7j1— /,iC(Ql



2/19/2013 PC#6661

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

____________

ADDRESS

_______________



2/19/2013 PC #6662

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18.

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_________

ADDRESS 7s-



2/19/2013 PC #6663

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter,

NAME

ADDRESS r
/ibT Y



2/19/2013 PC #6664

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the cornpanys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

________________

ADDRESS {Yi/ 4-7_ r

c



2/19/2013 PC #6665

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME /-

ADDRESS

______________________



2/19/2013 PC#6666

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 15, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation has a long history of environmental stewardship demonstrated by
the industry leading mercury controls and nitrogen oxide control technology already
applied to their generating units. The company is merely asking permission to reduce,
not eliminate, spending on environmental improvements during two years in the middle
of a 12-year emissions reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its
environmental commitments under state regulations, and even with the variance, would
meet all requirements by the time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few short
months ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

C JKennedy
i3406 Wellesley Ct. N
Plainfield, II 60585



2/19/2013 PC #6667

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME i-,-.

ADDRESS /th2 S7 9f2ZO4 t%cq9i9 /I 10é05



2/19/2013 PC #6668

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

______________

ADDRESS /L/’7() 3eec

Cc o-y ]-L



2/19/2013 PC #6669

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

____________________

J\J

ADDRESS I 1 C.



2/19/2013 PC#6670

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_________________

ADDRESS /ii3y/ .424LE

O4/(zmU’AJ/ 2?/cis,



2/19/2013 PC#6671

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

______________

ADDRESS (tJtIi

L ) C



2/19/2013 PC #6672

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for consiering my letter.

I
NAME /A/I-l-- /J1/
ADDSS /



2/19/2013 PC #6673

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considerin ny letter.

NAME

_____________
____________

u-E .LLL cccADDRES S



2/19/2013 PC#6674

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

‘_—)i , /
NAME

_________________

ADDSS th’/,t.



2/19/2013 PC#6675

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME 1At
ADDRESS 3y ?<1f’m9oNr

/L)4’A4SY&)f4I, Z’. O.s-y



2/19/2013 PC#6676

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME C

ADDRESS € Sc \ \

-



2/19/2013 PC #6677

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services -

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

____________

ADDSS O \



2/1 9/2013 PC #6678

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME A. y
ADDRESS I e, C)c)C’ l2L &YYif JL



2/19/2013 PC#6679

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John ThelTiault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 1 2-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for con,iclering my letter. 4) /

NAME ciIi L J
ADDSS j fL/

(j



2/19/2013 PC #6680

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter./

NAME /

ADDRESS Zz. j. -c-y



2/19/2013 PC#6681

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for consic1lering my letter.

NAME / /
/7

ADDRESS - 1AL(, (J et’.- O/ei ti(,JL



2/19/2013 PC#6682

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectftilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union mernbei-s.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

___________

ADDRESS -( ((—
hUA//vJ1I



2/19/2013 PC#6683

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWTEST GENERATION’S
REQIiESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOI POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant C1ek
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 1 1-500k
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from compiehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

N

ADDRESS



2/19/2013 PC#6684

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

iLLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET MThIEER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St. Suite 11-500
Chicago, TL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reductiOn program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods arid services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

AiDD1ESS 1it /7J4i M%..1Z-



2/19/2013 PC#6685

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
I)OCI<ET MThIJEER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
fihinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the fflinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. it is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME ///

ADDRES S



2/19/2013 PC#6686

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
flhinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St. Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reductián program. The company has been meeting all of its en.viromnental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the ]PCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAMB

________

ADDRESS 451 TALL /2fE 6T
kv4I, 1L, €‘1it’



2/19/2013 PC#6687

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Aineren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent ofthem union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members ofthe
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NA

ADDRESS
C() a (

iz.(



2/19/2013 PC#6688

IN STJPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQuESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NLTh’IEER PCB 13—24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reiefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME Jo povt S. 2L- i.

ADDRESS Pt-. ç€-



2/19/2013 PC#6689

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GEERATI0N’S
1EQIJESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUI’I[BER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the fflinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent ofthem union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

__________

ADDRESS —



2/19/2013 PC # 6690

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the fflinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

]Vlidwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME sj, cw&t

ADDRESS i-

1L- (cO4p?



2/19/2013 PC#6691

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

___________

ADDRESS LL L€Qc h



2/19/2013 PC #6692

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMEER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_______________

1’

ADDRESS ///( 4(/&‘JL .4



2/19/2013 PC #6693

I SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQuESTED VARIANCE

JLLINOJS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET MJMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019;

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members othe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME ‘R:kui ijS
c9H 8 JEL L&..JC5 )(2

ADDRESS jJEu-) [y IL jy-j5J



2/19/2013 PC# 6694

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME r Q*(ThJ

ADDSS I 3 CEc// r
(,)c s—



2/19/2013 PC #6695

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

________

ADDSS / T5



2/19/2013 PC#6696

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GEN1RATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Theniault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph SL, Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking pennission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my

NAME

ADDRESS QpQ\_)__cL
,



2/19/2013 PC #6697

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter,

NAME d.
ADDRESS Al ,9otJ iW€ 1’iW 1L



2/19/2013 PC#6698

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for conskIi’g my le r

NAME
, I t

ADDRESS

________________

-



2/19/2013 PC #6699

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout, our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS
C\

.— a)4\



2/19/2013 PC #6700

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

______________

ADDRESS /7932 5. b 4v’

7v,ii o’/77


